
MLC—Martin Luther College has a new devotion book for the 2024 Ad-
vent season—Glory in His Grasp!! As we gather around the manger this 
year, we’ll meditate on that ancient hymn Paul writes in Philippians 2:6-
11. We’ll contemplate how Christ “emptied himself . . . being born in the 
likeness of men.” We’ll stand in awe at how the Son of God, co-equal 
with the Father, chose for a time not to cling to the full and constant use 
of his glory and power, for “He did not count equality with God a thing 
to be grasped.” And we’ll rejoice in the Second Advent, when our Lord 
in all his glory will come once again.  
You can access MLC devotions in multiple ways: Read or download them 
online at mlc-wels.edu/publications/seasonaldevotions/ . Request that 
they are sent to your personal email on a daily basis, December 1st—
25th. You can pre-order printed booklets, by signing up in the west 
office, the cost this year is  $0 per booklet. The sign up sheet is in the 
west office. We need the number of booklets to order no later than Oc-
tober 6th. Booklets will be shipped in early November.  
 

CHURCH COUNCIL MEETING HIGHLIGHTS 

SEPTEMBER 9, 2024 
 

Rod Bubolz reported on income for the month of August was $95,549 

and expenses were $89,920.  
 

The Charities balance at the end of August was $37,753.07. Total monies 

in the Building Project Fund are $33,469.66 . 

 

FALL RALLY -The Shoreline Circuit Fall Rally will be held Saturday, Octo-

ber 5th at Immanuel Lutheran Church, 1012 Wisconsin Avenue, 

Kewaunee.  Registration is from 8:00-9:00 am.  Rally begins at 9:00 and 

ends with lunch and fellowship at noon.  Guest Speaker:  Missionary 

Keegan Dowling accepted a call in the spring of 2022 to serve as a mem-

ber of the outreach committee of the One Africa Team.  He has wanted 

to be a missionary since the age of 8 and is excited to connect with indi-

viduals and groups throughout the continent of Africa to explore possi-

ble fellowship connections with WELS.  All ladies of the congregation are 

members of the Lutheran  Women’s Missionary Society.   Men and 

women are encouraged to attend the rally.   
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MLC—Martin Luther College has a new devotion book for the 2024 
Advent season—Glory in His Grasp!! As we gather around the manger 
this year, we’ll meditate on that ancient hymn Paul writes in Philippi-
ans 2:6-11. We’ll contemplate how Christ “emptied himself . . . being 
born in the likeness of men.” We’ll stand in awe at how the Son of 
God, co-equal with the Father, chose for a time not to cling to the full 
and constant use of his glory and power, for “He did not count equali-
ty with God a thing to be grasped.” And we’ll rejoice in the Second 
Advent, when our Lord in all his glory will come once again.  
You can access MLC devotions in multiple ways: Read or download 
them online at mlc-wels.edu/publications/seasonaldevotions/ . Re-
quest that they are sent to your personal email on a daily basis, De-
cember 1st—25th. You can pre-order printed booklets, by signing up 
in the west office, the cost this year is  $0 per booklet. The sign up 
sheet is in the west office. We need the number of booklets to order 
no later than October 6th. Booklets will be shipped in early November.  



 
 
 


